
 

 

 

 
 

26th April 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
YEAR 6 CELEBRATION BREAKFAST 
 
We are writing to you about the breakfast we will be running on Friday 17th May at 8.30 am in the 
school hall to mark the end of the SATs.  This event is for Year 6 pupils only.   
 
The celebratory cooked breakfast will comprise a bacon or sausage or vegetarian sausage bap with a 
carton of orange juice.  Please let us know of any additional specific dietary requirements. 
 
If your child would like to join Mrs Sage and the Year 6 staff for the breakfast on this day, please 
make a payment of £2.00 on the MyChildatSchool app (under educational visits) by midday on 
Friday 3rd May, and complete the Microsoft form here to make a food choice. 
 
Please ask your child to take their belongings to the classroom before coming to the hall. 
 
We look forward to breakfasting with you. 
Year  
Yours faithfully 
 
 

 
 
Mr Styles                                 Mr Godwin                     
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=FU48tNJMtUmhKRQyRYFNOvMImccgsMNCsyERo2UMn8tUNDdHWFRHVElQMlBIRUxNNFJQN0hIMzBaRS4u

